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All 77 of BPA’s annual reports now on line 
 

Portland, Ore. – The Bonneville Power Administration now has all 77 of its annual 

reports online at BPA.gov. Since President Franklin D. Roosevelt signed the Bonneville 

Project Act in 1937, BPA administrators have used these annual reports to share their 

thoughts about the year and describe BPA’s financial performance in detail. 

 

Each annual report covers BPA’s fiscal year, which today runs from Oct. 1 through Sept. 

30, and provides financial highlights, management discussion and analysis, and financial 

statements. It also provides a letter from the BPA administrator that summarizes the 

year’s accomplishments.  

It’s in these letters from the administrator that BPA’s rich history unfolds. That history 

includes bringing electricity to all corners of the Northwest in the 1930s and ’40s, 

supporting the war effort that led to the allies winning World War II and signing the 

Columbia River Treaty with Canada in the early ’60s that has provided over 50 years of 

flood control, electricity and other benefits to both nations.  

In 1970, BPA completed the Pacific Direct Current Intertie that allowed the region to 

begin sharing power with our neighbors to the south. In 1980, Congress passed the 

Northwest Power Act that gave rise to BPA’s development of the largest energy 

conservation and salmon recovery programs in the country.  

More recent annual reports highlight BPA’s effort to sustain and expand the Federal 

Columbia River Power and Transmission System and connect more than 4,500 

megawatts of renewable and carbon-free wind power to our transmission system. 

BPA is a nonprofit federal agency that markets renewable hydropower from federal 

Columbia River dams, operates three-quarters of high-voltage transmission lines in the 

Northwest and funds one of the largest wildlife protection and restoration programs in the 

world. BPA and its partners have also saved enough electricity through energy efficiency 

projects to power four large American cities. For more information, contact us at 503-230-

5131 or visit our website at www.bpa.gov.  
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